
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
This is in response to the Amendment Bill 2013.
We strongly support the Health Insurance Amendment Bill 2013.
It is shocking to think that parents can abort their baby for selfish reason.  Even more so
for aborting because the sex of their child does not suit their family.    We are abhorred
by this.  And then to ask for taxpayer's money on these so selfish grounds.  Shocking!
We wish you much wisdom!
Sincerely Arthur and Hilde, Chantelle Kleyn




